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SECURE FAX 

TO: Secretariat 

FOR: S. Farrell

FROM: P. Hennessy

DATE: 2 April 1993 

SUBJECT: Inquest into the fatal shooting of Aidan McAnespie 
at Aughnacloy PVCP on 21. 02. 93 

MESSAGE: You will be aware of the recent "finding" at the 
McAnespie inquest that the British Army soldiers in charge of 
the machine gun which was used in the incident were in 
contravention of the standing orders in relation to the 
handling of the weapon, and that at the time of the shooting 
the weapon was cocked and ready to fire. 

We note that following the jury's "finding" the coroner is 
reported to have stated that Mr. McAnespie's death was 
avoidable and should have been avoided, and that he would urge 
"all those in a position of authority, namely the military, to 
do everything in their power to see that this sort of incident 
does not happen again". 

The British side will be aware of our own serious concern 
regarding the circumstances of Mr. McAnespie' s killing. 
Grateful if you would seek clarification from them as to 
whether the British Military authorities are now to examine, 
in light of the inquest's findings, the present standing 
orders and their employment by serving military personnel in 
Northern Ireland, and what are the likely changes to present 
practices in this regard. We would also wish to know what 
action, if any, it is proposed to take in respect of military 
personnel involved in the McAnespie case. 

[for your own information a submission dealing with our 
concerns with the inquest system in general is in 
preparation. ] 
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28 April -1993

TO: HQ 

FOR: Pat Hennessy

FR0-"1 1 

FROM: 

BELFAST Pages: 1
Shane O'Riordain1!!:!Aneapie inqueat Ct.og No, 170u_The other aide have come back with the following response to

this Log case, 

the Army have no plans to change the instructiona

governing the handling of weapons because this tragic

accident occurred aa a direct result of the rules being

breached, not becauae they were inadequate;the soldier concerned, Who has since left the Anny, waa

disciplined by the Army authorities in December 1988 by

the impoaition of a heavy fine, this followed the 7

months he had spent in military custody prior to the DPP 

directing that there should be prosecution against h.iJo;
there are no Plana to take any further action in the

light of tha inquest finding 
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